
 

Alpha Chi Rho at SUNY Geneseo 
Sponsors “Deep Freeze” 

Raises over $5000 for the American Cancer Society 
By Timothy Caughlin, ’13 – Correspondent 

 

 At SUNY Geneseo, the Brothers of the Phi Zeta Chi Chapter of Alpha Chi Rho 

just completed their 11th annual “Deep Freeze” for the American Cancer Society. The 

Brothers took shifts standing and sleeping overnight in tents in an academic quad from 

January 30th to February 3rd. Beyond just asking for donations, there were evening 

events - including a cancer research talk, a concert, a night making cards for cancer 

patients. The night culminated in a candlelight vigil remembering loved ones, and in 

honor of a founding Brother of the Chapter. Phi Zeta Chi is proud to say it surpassed its 

goal of $5,000 dollars, and that more donations are still coming. The co-chairs of the 

event were Brian Alexander '12 and Timothy Caughlin '13.  A special thank you goes to 

alumnus, BJ Scanlon '07, for encouraging and challenging other alumni to donate! If you 

are interested in donating to the American Cancer Society through Deep Freeze, the 

online paypal link will be open until April 14th.  

 

For more information: http://www.geneseoaxp.com/deep-freeze/ 
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